
Workshop Meeting – May 17, 2016 

 

 

The Graham County Board of Commissioners met Tuesday, May 17, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. in the Graham 

County Community Building located at 196 Knight Street Robbinsville, NC for their regular monthly 

meeting. Board members present was: Jacob Nelms, Keith Eller and Lynn Cody. 

 

1. Chairman Nelms called the workshop session to order. 

2. Manager Edwards stated that Kahlan Hilliard was not present. 

3. Manager Edwards stated that he had spoken with NCDOT and there are some personnel 

changes taking place that may affect the meetings concerning Corridor K. Manager Edwards also 

stated that NCDOT has asked the board to set their priorities for the upcoming budget year and 

he would be bringing this to the board at a later date. 

4. Chairman Nelms asks for further comment. No further comment was given. 

5. Chairman Nelms recessed the meeting.  

 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Jacob Nelms, Chairman, Graham County Commissioner 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Keith Eller, Vice-Chairman, Graham County Commissioner 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Lynn Cody, Member, Graham County Commissioner 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Connie Orr, Member, Graham County Commissioner 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Raymond Williams, Member, Graham County Commissioner 

 

ATTEST: 

 

_______________________________ 

Kim Crisp, Clerk to the Board 

 


